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November 23, 2015

The Indiana University (IU) Lilly Family School of Philanthropy announces the launch of a competitive
regranting program, “Generosity for Life: The Science and Imagination of Living Generously,” to
expand knowledge on life-course generosity in two distinct areas, including innovation within the social
sciences and the arts/humanities.

The goal of this unique project is to attract and capture bold ideas within the study of life-course
generosity and to advance multidisciplinary methods and approaches within the arts, humanities, and
social sciences.

The IU Lilly Family School of Philanthropy is dedicated to improving philanthropy to improve the
world by training and empowering students and professionals to be innovators and leaders who create
positive and lasting change.

This regranting program is generously funded by the John Templeton Foundation, which serves as a
philanthropic catalyst for discoveries relating to the questions of human purpose and ultimate reality.

Complete proposals must be submitted via email no later than February 12, 2016. Note: The Principal
Investigator must have been awarded his or her PhD between the years 2007 to 2015.
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